COVID-19 Update: June 4, 2020

UCA President's Office <presidentsoffice@uca.edu> Thu, Jun 4, 2020 at 12:06 PM
Reply-To: noreply@uca.edu
To: FS <fs@uca.edu>

Faculty and Staff:

As referenced in my Friday, May 29 communication, today we are releasing a few important COVID-19
resources.

The first resource is an informational video we created to help faculty and staff prepare for Phase IA of
our return to campus next week. Please know that this first video outlines the measures we have put
in place specifically for Phase IA. In the coming weeks, we will continue to monitor ADH and CDC
recommendations and adjust our procedures accordingly.

The second resource is a new COVID-19 website designed to house all available resources and
information and answer many of the questions faculty, staff, students, and families may have now and
in the coming months. Please be aware that in the coming weeks and months, we will update it with
more information specifically for students and families and fill in any gaps that may exist.

Please watch the video, review the site, and feel free to email coronavirus@uca.edu if you have
feedback or additional questions.

As a reminder, building access now through Phase | (ending July 5) will be open only to employees
and will require employee key-card access. Keep this in mind as you prepare to return in phases 1A
and 1B in June.

| appreciate all you are doing for UCA, and | look forward to seeing you as we begin our phased return
to campus.

Sincerely,

Houston Davis
President


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0fcEHkDaQNM&feature=youtu.be
https://uca.edu/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/covid-19-update-may-7.pdf
https://uca.edu/coronavirus/
mailto:coronavirus@uca.edu

